
Letter of Solidarity 

Date: [Insert Date] 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

[Email Address] 

[Recipient's Name] 

[Recipient's Title] 

[Organization's Name] 

[Organization's Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I am writing to express my solidarity with your organization's efforts in reducing the digital 

divide in healthcare. In today's increasingly digital world, access to healthcare technology and 

information is vital for everyone, regardless of their socio-economic background. 

Your initiatives to provide resources and training to underserved communities are commendable 

and crucial in ensuring equitable healthcare access. I believe that bridging this digital divide is 

key to promoting health equity and improving health outcomes for all individuals. 

Please know that I stand with you in this important mission and am eager to support your work in 

any way I can. Together, we can help create a future where all individuals have the opportunity 

to benefit from healthcare technology. 

Thank you for your dedication and hard work in this essential area. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title/Organization, if applicable] 


